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‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 10:    Friday 12th June 2020 

 

Congratulations to the 
Diamond Children that 
are learning at home:- 
 
Reception: Reuben Sully 
             Kyla Hetherington 
Year 1:- Isabella Morris  
             Eddie Wagstaff 
Year 2:-Oscar Parnell 
             Toby Parnell 
Year 3:-Riley Parker 
            Florence O’Connor 
Year 4:-Poppy Vettiger 
            Skye Tandy 
Year 5:- Sam Tout 
             Finley Barber 
Year 6:-Ryan Mitchell 
             Sam Charlton 
Children in school will be 
rewarded in school in 
‘Bubble Diamond 
Assembly.’ 
 

Dear Parents 

You will be aware from the Government announcement this week that 

it is not anticipated to fully open to all year groups before September. 

We share your disappointment on this and know how frustrated many 

of you will be that this is not possible. We will continue to support 

your home learning and are fully confident in your desire to do the 

very best job you can for your child. We cannot stress enough the 

importance of regular reading. We are confident we will be fully open 

in September and will do everything possible to make this happen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Preparations for Risk Assessment. 
We are confident that the smooth transition back to school for some 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils has been successful. However, 
following our guidelines we are obliged to carry out a formal risk 
assessment at the end of next week before we can welcome more 
children in these age groups back to school. The following points will 
need to be considered: 

 the number of staff available 
 the rooms available  
 the number of keyworker children attending 
 the number of children wanting to join the current bubbles 
 Health and Safety procedures have been followed 

 
The risk assessment will take place on Friday 19th June and any findings 
will need to be ratified by The Governors. We aim to invite more Year 1 
and 6 on 22nd and more reception on 29th. We have cancelled the INSET 
day in June. School will be open. There are no plans for school to be open 
for crisis care in the summer holidays. I’m hoping this helps you plan. 
 
  

This week’s BIG WRITE 

The Frozen Palace  
Who lives here? 

 

Read, Read, Read-If you do 

nothing else, be reassured this is 
the single most important thing. 
Read to your child and get them 

to read to you. 

Our School Home-School Programme 

On Friday look out for your teacher on Seesaw 

Mrs Blake has posted phonics links 
on Seesaw Reception and Year 1 
sites. They are highly recommended. 

Thank you Tescos! 


